
 
Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Operations 
 
 
Date: November 1, 2017 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Interior Door Replacements - 2013 Bond 
 
 

During the September 25, 2017 Study Session, I discussed the need to replace 
six interior doors at Frost Middle School, along with one door at both Roosevelt 
and Cooper. To that end, we have received bids for the purchase of eight interior 
doors for the above mentioned schools, and we are recommending Rayhaven 
Group, Livonia, Michigan for this purchase in the amount of $23,225.00.  We will 
utilize 2013 Bond funds for the doors. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
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